Contingents to International Rover Scout Events

All Rover Scout and other registered members attending international Rover Scout events
must do so as a part of a formal Contingent. The Contingent must have an appointed
Contingent Leader, to act as the liaison between the event organisers, National
Commissioner International and host National Scout Organisation and contingent event
participants

The Australian Contingent Leader to overseas Rover Scout events should, where practical,
be a Rover Scout for the duration of the organising and event itself.

The appointment of Contingent Leaders is done two years in advance of the event, where
practical. The National Commissioner International makes this appointment with input from
the NRC Chairperson on behalf of the NRC.

Applications to attend international events should be approved by the applicants Branch
Rover Council, in conjunction with Branch policies.

It is at the discretion of the International Commissioner and National General Manager to
accept requests for a contingent fee cost breakdown



